
  Advocacy                   Advice                   Action 

 

Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group 
CBD BUG 

GPO Box 2104, Brisbane 4001 
convenors@cbdbug.org.au 

www.cbdbug.org.au 

 
 
Office of the Lord Mayor 
GPO Box 2287 
Brisbane Qld 4001 
 

 
Dear Lord Mayor 
 
I refer to your letter of 3 July 20151 (LM02957-2015) in response to our email of 11 June 20152 
about standard bikeway entrance treatments, also known as deflection rails or banana bars. 
 
In your response you wrote that Council was "... looking at where bikeway entrance treatments 
are no longer required ... " and that removal "will commence this financial year".   
 
The CBD BUG is aware that Council has installed double deflection rails on Macquarie Street, 
St Lucia as part of the recent upgrading of existing bikeway infrastructure.  Aside from that 
instance, we are asking for an update on which sites mentioned in our original correspondence 
you are targeting for removal, and when you intend to remove them.  We would also appreciate 
an update of which other sites have been selected, and the criteria by which they have been 
chosen. 
 
In your letter you also stated that "CBD BUG will be consulted as part of "the investigation to 
review standard designs for bikeway infrastructure.”  Could you please advise when this review 
will be undertaken, as we have yet to be consulted. 
 
We look forward to you updating us on these issues. 

  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dr Richard Bean 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
22 March 2016 

                                                
1 http://www.cbdbug.org.au/wp-content/uploads/1970/01/0/CBD-BUG-Letter-fr-BCC-LM-re-
Banana-Bars-20150703.pdf 
 
2 http://www.cbdbug.org.au/wp-content/uploads/1970/01/0/CBD-BUG-letter-BCC-LM-re-
Banana-Bars-20150611.pdf 
 


